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Two faculty members to attend Conference on Higher Education

April 16, 1964

Two faculty members of the University of California, San Diego, will appear on the program of the Third Annual
California Conference on Higher Education, Los Angeles, May 1 and 2.

Roger Revelle, Director of the Scripps Institution of Oceanography, UCSD and Dean of Research, University of
California, will appear as a panel member at the opening general session.

Seymour E. Harris, Professor of Economics, UCSD, will appear as one of the speakers at a session on
"Applying and Utilizing the Abilities of Man."



